
 
Chesham Preparatory School 

 

SCHOOL GOVERNORS 
 

An exciting opportunity has arisen for one or more governors to join a strong and well-
established Governing Body at this happy, thriving Preparatory School. 

 
Being a Governor is a voluntary role charged with non-executive accountability.  Together 
with the School’s Management Team, the Governors are involved with the strategic and 

financial development of the School.  Governors are members of one or more of the 
‘Educational and Pastoral’, ‘Finance and General Purpose’ or ‘Estates’ committees.  

Meetings are held termly and report to the Full Governors’ Meeting at the end of every 
term. 

 
We would be interested in hearing from individuals with experience in education, finance, 
law, estates management, marketing and in particular those with a medical background. 

 
Further details can be sought by emailing the Clerk to the Governors, Caroline Hughes 

(bursar@cheshamprep.co.uk) or if you wish to apply for one of these positions please email 
your CV to her in the first instance. 

 
Closing date: Thursday 31 January 2019, 10.00am. 

 
 

Chesham Preparatory School 
Two Dells Lane, Orchard Leigh, Chesham, Bucks, HP5 3QF 

Tel: 01494 782619 
 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people.  Applicants must 
be willing to undergo child protection screening including checks with former employers and a full DBS.  Successful 

applicants will have to undertake safeguarding training, if they do not have an update to date safeguarding 
qualification.  Registered Charity No 310642. 
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